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GCC to Recognize 31 with Boot Camp Completion Ceremony

Wednesday, July 6, 2022

Guam Community College will hold the completion ceremony for the Child Care Provider
Certification Program and the Bus Driving Boot Camp | on Thursday, July 7, 2022 at 1:30 p.m.
in the GCC Multipurpose Auditorium (Building 400). A total of 31 participants completed the two
programs and will receive their certificates of completion.

The Child Care Provider Certification Program is the first of its kind and was created by the
Guam Economic Development Authority, Department of Public Health and Social Services, and
GCC to educate, train, and provide more individuals an opportunity to work as childcare
professionals in our island’s childcare centers and afterschool programs. This program is free
to applicants who qualify. There are a total of 17 who have completed this training program.

The Bus Driving Boot Camp | is also the first of its kind and was developed by the Guam
Department of Labor in partnership with the Department of Public Works, Kloppenberg
Enterprises Inc. and GCC. The 14 completers have already taken and passed the Class “D”
License, a chauffeur license with the “D” endorsement allowing for the operation of 15 to 90
passenger vehicles, including school buses and tour buses. Those hired by DPW are already
earning a paycheck through the Guam Department of Labor and will eventually transition to
limited term employees. The KEI participants are also employed as bus drivers and dispatchers.

What: Completion Ceremony for Child Care Provider Certification Program
and Bus Driving Boot Camp |

Where: GCC Multipurpose Auditorium, Building 400
When: Thursday, July 7, 2022 at 1:30 P.M.
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